
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

THE TREETOPS 
SPRINGFIELD ROAD, ABERDEEN 

Proposed residential development 

Malcolm Allan Housebuilders Ltd have 

submitted a Proposal of Application 

Notice (POAN) to Aberdeen City Council 

for a proposed major residential 

development of approximately 95 units 

(including 25% affordable). The POAN is 

the initial stage of the planning process 

and provides an opportunity for 

consultation. 

ONLINE EXHIBITION 

From Wednesday 28th April 2021 an online exhibition will be available to view at 

www.mahousebuilders.com/news  

 

Comments and feedback can be submitted using the online feedback form, by email to 

treetopsconsultation@hfm.co.uk or in writing to Halliday Fraser Munro, 8 Victoria Street, 

Aberdeen, AB10 1XB 

 

ONLINE ENGAGEMENT EVENT 

An online engagement event will be taking place through bookable sessions on Wednesday 5th 

May between 2pm and 8pm. Should you wish to participate please email 

treetopsconsultation@hfm.co.uk no later than 5pm on Tuesday 4th May to book a timeslot.  

 

CONSULTATION DEADLINE 

All comments and feedback on the consultation should be submitted by 5pm on Wednesday 

19th May 2021  


